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Bringing Meaningful Change

Dear Caring Friend,

As Thanksgiving, Giving Tuesday, and Christmas quickly approaches, it’s easy to get caught up in the hustle and
bustle that can overshadow the true meaning of the season. During this time, you can help to bridge the gap
between parents and children through educational assistance, recreational activities, and community development.
This will result in bringing meaningful change in the community of Maryland District, Jamaica.

Imagine being that donor, who help to build the character of a child and make a difference in the future
generation! Well - YOU CAN!! Because, we will be hosting our annual back-to-school event on August 13, 2023
at Top Maryland, St, Andrew, Jamaica, from 10 am - 6 pm. And, this could be your perfect opportunity to JOIN us.

Why you? Because you’re caring. While so many people ignore the needs of others , you see them. I know your
heart will tell you to make a contribution to help. And I pray you will.

The top prize for 2023 is a scholarship for the student of Maryland District with the highest PEP Exam Results.
Thanks to one generous donor, the scholarship fund is already secure. However, many more students are in the
community. You can help by gifting another scholarship, or helping us to secure (7) Chromebooks and (7)
JMD15,000 book voucher, for essay winners. Plus, (20) JMD5,000 book voucher and at least 400 school bags for
random distribution. (ticket system)

Please consider making a contribution before May 31st, 2023. You can use the following mediums to contribute:
Zelle- bridgeviewfoundation@gmail.com , Cashapp us at $BridgeviewFoundation, Paypal
bridgeviewfoundation@gmail.com or make check payable to Bridgeview Foundation Inc, 1952 Tinsman Ave,
Pennsauken, Nj 08110.

Your donation can send ripples of kindness and compassion out into the community of loved ones and those who
have so little. No matter how big or small, your love will shine through. Whatever you choose to give, know that it
is more than a gift. It is a transformational change providing children with a path to a brighter future.

You may visit us at bridgeviewfoundation.org , follow us on Facebook at Bridgeview Foundation Inc. Or visit us
on Instagram and on TikTok, for more highlights.

May peace be with you always.

Thank you,

Shamma Dickens-Phillips
President
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